
.

()Neua)
F%

*~ (,q.
DEC 281984

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING - HATCH FACILITY - DOCKET NO. 50-366

This confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. J. T. Beckham of your staff
and Mr. V. W. Panciera of my staff on December 20, 1984, concerning an enforce-
ment conference to be conducted at the Region II Office on January 11, 1985, at
10:00 a.m. We requested this meeting to discuss the sequence of events dealing
with the failure' to comply with Technical Specifications pertaining to reactor
coolant system leakage. In addition, other matters relating to the adequate
performance of maintenance activities will be discussed. A proposed meeting
agenda is enclosed.

Should you have any questions regarding those arrangements, we will be pleased
to discuss them.

Sincerely,

signed by J. P. O'Reilly

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

i Enclosure:
Proposed Meeting Agenda

cc w/ encl:
J. T. Beckham, Vice President and

General Manager-Nuclear Operation
H. C. Nix, Site General Manager
P. E. Fornel, Site QA Supervisor

.L. Gucwa, Chief Nuclear-Engineer

bcc w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
Document Control Derk
State of Georgia
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ENCLOSURE

^

PROPOSED MEETING AGENDA
,

Georgia Power Company Meeting with NRC

January 11, 1985, 10:00 a.m.

I. Introduction of Purpose of Meeting J. A. Olshinski

II. Issues of-Concern NRC/ Georgia Power Staff

III. Georgia Power Company's Response J. T. Beckham

IV. Comments and General Discussion Attendees

V. Closing Comments J. A. Olshinski
.
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